
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Posted Publicly this 3rd day of April, 2019 

 

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the Town of Taylor will hold a 

public hearing to consider replacement of the Town of Taylor Planning 

and Development Code Ordinance 2016-1with the Town of Taylor 

Planning and Development Code Ordinance 2019-1. 

 

The replacement ordinance will consist of the original Planning 

and Development Code (Ordinance Number 2016-1) with minor 

corrections and updates along with expanded definitions of terms.  The 

proposed Town of Taylor Planning and Development Code Ordinance 

2019-1 is available for review at Taylor Town Hall (Call 662-236-7551 

for hours of availability) and online at http://taylorms.org/planning-

commission/ under Building Code Ordinances. 

 

The hearing will be held at the Taylor Town Hall on May 7th at 6:30 PM.  

Interested persons are invited to attend. Accommodations will be made 

for persons with disabilities.  For any additional information, contact the 

Taylor Town Hall during normal business hours. 

 

Richard Williams, 

Deputy Town Clerk 

Taylor Mississippi 
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